Good morning Scott and Wally-

Thanks for coming in yesterday.  As we discussed, your proposal is defined as a subdivision according to Maine state statute.  I wanted to remind you that the application submission requirements for a subdivision are somewhat different than they are for site plan ( I should have brought this up yesterday but, in discussing other aspects of the project, I simply forgot- my apologies).   In addition to the project plans and boundary survey you have submitted, you must submit a recording plat for review and approval.  Ultimately, after the Planning Board has approved it, the recording plat will be printed as a mylar and then recorded at the Cumberland County Registry of Deeds.  The Recording Plat, in this case, should be labeled as such and include the following:

· Title, date, graphic scale, north arrow, name, signature and registration number or seal of a registered land surveyor licensed in the state, name and address of developer and owner; 

· Property boundary lines with accurate dimensions and either bearings or deflection angles.
· Street names, width of street rights-of-way. 

· Property markers. A small circle at the point of installation shall designate iron pipes.
· Locations, dimensions and purposes of any easement or right-of-way (if applicable).
· Reference to recorded subdivision plats of adjoining platted land by book and page number;
· Space for the signatures of the Planning Board and date of approval;
· *****A list of the units, numbered sequentially, including the square footage of each unit.  

The application fees for major site plan/subdivision are different than that for minor site plan.  You have already paid a $400 minor site plan fee and a $200 fee for service.  You will also need to pay a $500.00 subdivision fee and $25.00/per lot/unit
